FEDERAL AND STATE AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

April 25, 1969

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman who stated
that the purpose of the meeting was to consider the possibility
of introducing a Fair Housing Bill, explaining that the bill he
had before him was exactly the same as Senate Bill 16 left the
Committee. He stated that in light of the Senate's unwillingness
to go along with the amendments, it would show good faith if the
bill is introduced and studied in the interim.

Mr. McCray stated that he wouldn't want anyone to get the wrong
opinion about this and the Chairman stated that no action would
be taken except to refer the bill to Committee where it would be
ready to work on next year.,

Mr. McGill moved that the bill be introduced, which motion was
seconded by Mr. Ungerer and carried unanimously.

The meeting was adjourned.

This is bill I610.
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